
Dear Students and Families,

I am so excited to be your PM Tops teacher for the 2024-2025 school year! I have had the pleasure

of being in the field of education for 31 years, and I love teaching! When I am not teaching, I enjoy

spending time with my husband, four daughters, and two grandchildren. I also enjoy traveling, reading,

and taking my Golden Retriever, Holly, on walks.

This will be an exciting year! We are fortunate to have a multi-aged classroom, with an amazing class

of first and second graders. Over the course of this year, we will experience the wonders of learning

through exciting new concepts in reading, writing, and math! First grade Cottages are: Wavelength

Arcade, Plymouth Plantation, Resource Resort, and Bird House. Second grade Cottages are: Sweet

Shop, Global Exchange, Weather Station, and Dinosaur Dig.

At Open House, students will meet their teachers, see their classrooms, pick up important papers

and carpool information, and drop off supplies. We recommend parents follow the schedule in order to

spread out the traffic flow; however, if it is necessary for you to come at a time other than our

designated time, please contact me.

Please complete this Open House Form before Open House. On the next page, you will find a

supply list. Please bring the supplies to our Open House so that your child will be ready for our

first day of learning.

Please also check the website (www.eduprizeschools.net) regularly for additional information.

Should you have any questions, I can be reached at alana.mccamman@eduprizeschools.net. I am truly

looking forward to meeting each of you. We are going to have a fantastic year!

Warm regards,

Mrs. McCamman

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScC52HaUTu-ExLwzuSo_CH_2rVT3yS9IDQucQ4Qr6MrE2xDiA/viewform
mailto:alana.mccamman@eduprizeschools.net


School Supplies for Mrs. McCamman’s Class - EDUPRIZE School

LABEL THE FOLLOWING ITEMS WITH YOUR CHILD’S NAME:

o (1) box of crayons (24 count)

o (1) pair of student scissors

o (8) BLACK, CHISEL TIPPED EXPO Markers (No skinny EXPO Markers or other colors,

please.)

o (1) box of no more than 12 sharpened, colored pencils

o (1) PLASTIC pencil box (8” x 5”) with a snapping lid- see picture (Please only get this type.)

PLEASE PLACE THE ABOVE ITEMS IN YOUR CHILD’S PENCIL BOX BEFORE BRINGING THEM TO
SCHOOL. YOU MAY PLACE ITEMS THAT DO NOT FIT INTO THE PENCIL BOX IN A ZIPLOC BAG WITH
YOUR CHILD’S NAME ON IT, WHICH I WILL STORE FOR HIM/HER.

o (1) pair of over the ear headphones (You are welcome to have your child use his/her

headphones from last year, but please check them to ensure that they are still in working

order. No earbuds, please.) Please label the headphones with your child’s name.

o (2) wide ruled composition notebooks (Please write your child’s name on the front.)

o (4) glue sticks

o (1) package of pencil top erasers (Pental or Paper Mate brands work best.)

o (1) box of tissues

PLEASE WRITE YOUR CHILD’S NAME ON A SLIP OF PAPER
AND SLIDE IT INTO AN INSIDE POCKET FOR THE FOLLOWING ITEMS.

o (4) plain, PLASTIC, 2-pocket folders with prongs (1 red, 1 yellow, 1 blue, 1 green- no designs

please)

o (1) 1-inch, white 3-ring binder w/ 2 interior pockets

Optional items appreciated as class donations:

☺ 1 container of Clorox Wipes

☺ reams of white copy paper

☺ small, individually wrapped candy for classroom prize box (No hard candies such as

Jolly Ranchers, please.)

☺ paper towels

☺ kitchen size draw-string garbage bags

☺ black Flair pens

☺ heavy duty plastic sheet protectors


